
Transfer Date 

Extended to 

4:30 p.m. 

Thursday, April 27 

Due to the  

Personnel Office  

Bibi Alvarado Resigns from Executive Committee 
Bibi Alvarado (DO) has resigned her position as Ele-
mentary Director. She has accepted an administrative 
position in the facilities department. Good luck Bibi! 

 

Election for Executive Committee In May 
 

The nominations for the Executive Committee and 
State Council will close at the Council meeting on 
Tuesday, April 25. Nominations are open for:  
 

Vice President 

Secretary 

Elementary Director (2) 

High School Director 

Adult Education Director 
 

Eligible members may be nominated in one of three ways: 
(1) complete the petition (available through the MTA Of-
fice or your Building Reps), (2) nomination on the floor of 
Council, or (3) via the Nominating Committee. The Nomi-
nating Committee includes Julian De La Torre (EAI) and 
Martha Valdez (GWE). 

Capitol Steps Tickets Available 
 

Capitol Steps tickets are available through the 
MTA office. Sunday, May 7 3:30 p.m. Cal Tech $29 per person 

Contact President Margie Granado for more 

information and tickets. 

 

Adapted Physical Education Teacher 

BTSA Teacher Support Specialist 

Counselor, OSIS (Operation Stay In 

School) 

Counselor, Pregnant Minor 

Head Teacher, Head Start Program 

Opportunity Room Teacher 

Psychologist 

Resource Teacher 

Resource Specialist, Itinerant 

School Nurse 

School Nurse, Head Start 

School Nurse Practitioner 

Speech & Language Specialist 

Teacher on Special Assignment – 

Please check with your immedi-

ate supervisor to verify if your 

position is entitled to an auto al-

lowance. 

Teacher Specialist, Educational Meas-

urement 

Outreach Advisor 

Pre-Intern Advisor  

Program Specialist - Special Educa-

tion 

Transition Counselor 

YRE Psychologist 

YRE & Ext. School Year Adaptive P.E. 

More Information Concerning the Auto Allowance 
 

The following lists assignments which entitle Bargaining Unit members to 

the $11 per month auto allowance. In addition all Bargaining Unit mem-

bers are entitled to 44 cents a mile when driving for district business. 

Intermediate Director Julian De 
La Torre (EAI) congratulates 
President Margie Granado at the 
April 4 Executive Committee 
meeting. Margie was elected NEA 
Director for District 7 on April 1 
at the CTA State Council. 


